
 

 

April 21, 2016 

Katrina Daniel 
Chair 
Central Health Board of Managers 
1111 E. Cesar Chavez 
Austin, TX  78702 

Dear Chair Daniel: 

It is with deep regret that I announce my resignation from the Central Health Board of Managers 
effective April 30, 2016. Due to increasing family responsibilities that involve frequent travel, I am not 
able to devote the necessary time and attention to Central Health and the important work we do to 
support healthcare for all in our community. 

Please know that I have thoroughly appreciated this opportunity to give back to my community and I 
have been honored to serve with you and all members of the Central Health Board. I am proud of our 
collective achievements and the significant progress we made to provide increased access to high 
quality health care to all residents of Travis County. I am especially proud of the commitment of the 
Board to create and fund the Sendero Health Plan, our community based managed care organization.  
Since the creation of that entity we have provided thousands in our community the peace of mind that 
comes with health insurance and I am grateful that I could be part of this effort, even in my volunteer 
role. As a board and as individuals, you are all tremendously committed to the stewardship of our local 
tax dollars and to seeking all innovative opportunities to maximize and leverage our local resources so 
that those members of our community needing medical and behavioral health services are able to 
access and receive them in an organized and compassionate system. I have been most fortunate to have 
volunteered and served with you on this Board. 

I am hopeful that  after giving this notice we can receive a timely appointment from the City of Austin as 
I know that there is important work happening and the budget season is about to commence. I will 
always be a champion for Central Health and look forward to seeing our work manifest in our 
community.  

Sincere regards, 

Lynne Hudson 

 

CC:  Patricia Young Brown, President  & CEO, Central Health 
Mayor Steve Adler, City of Austin 

 Deena Estrada, Office of the City Clerk, City of Austin 


